
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Brookfield Conservation Commission at a regular 

meeting held remotely via ZOOM on June 3, 2020 took the following action: 

 

Allocate funds not to exceed $250.00 for the replacement of 12’ aluminum gate at Eriksen Farm. 

 

Said notice is on file in the Town of Brookfield Land Use Office, Town Hall, 100 Pocono Road, 

Brookfield, CT  06804. 

 

Dated in Brookfield, Connecticut, this June 10, 2020. 

 

Brookfield Conservation Commission 

 


